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To: DWIHN SUD Provider Network 

From: Dana Lasenby, Chief Clinical Officer 

cc: 

 

Willie E. Brooks, CEO; Eric Doeh, COO; Darlene Owens, SUD Director  

Date: March 28, 2020 

Re: COVID -19 Recovery Housing/Recovery Support Services  

  

 
The purpose of this memo is to inform Providers that are treating individuals that may show signs 

of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and need quarantine services. 

 

The Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network (DWIHN) recognizes the evolving issues 

surrounding COVID-19 and the emerging needs for individuals that are experiencing symptoms 

and their need to continue Substance Use Disorder (SUD) Treatment services. In the face of the 

COVID-19 pandemic, DWIHN has begun additional recovery housing and recovery support for 

people with SUD. These individuals must be receiving outpatient services from a licensed SUD 

Provider in DWIHNs network via telehealth or telephone communications. 

 

Detroit Rescue Mission Ministries at 626 E. Grand Blvd. Detroit 48207 and Quality Behavioral 

Health at 1500 E. Grand Blvd, Detroit 48207, may provide up to 14 days for these specific 

recovery housing services for individuals who are exhibiting the following symptoms: 
 

✓ Symptomatic COVID-19 

✓ Tested positive for COVID-19  

 

This guidance will not necessarily address every possible issue for individuals or processes and 

may need to be adapted as situations may or may not change.  
 

To access and obtain authorization for these services please call 1-800-241-4949. 

 

Please understand that DWIHN has made every attempt to ensure that it is adhering to all 

precautions and steps for the people it serves as well as the front-line staff who are providing the 

services are kept safe. 
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